
July 7, 2022 

Attention: Elaine Ramirez, 
Board of Adjustments   
City of Austin 
6310 Wilhelmina Delco 
Austin, Texas 78752 

RE: D-1, C15-2022-0048 

Please respectfully accept this letter as our written request to postpone the above-
mentioned item. We will not be able to attend and present to you since the WANG Neighborhood 
Association is meeting at the same time to discuss our case. It is our wish to be heard at the August 
BOA Meeting. 

Respectfully, 

Rodney K. Bennett 
Bennett Consulting 
j
512-627-7227
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